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I would like to request that the following item be added to the Etobicoke York 
Community Council Agenda. 
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Campbell's would like to propose that a si

traffic to New Toronto Street.

Regarding a 

Shipping and Receiving on New Toronto Street", Traffic Operations had the following 

comments.

The current Identification and Directional Road Signage Policy, adopted by City Co

states, in part, that destination directional signs on road rights

limited to landmarks that meet all of the following criteria:
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Given that Campbell's Soup does not meet all the above criteria, Transportation Services does 

not recommend the installation of these signs.

As this is not allowed under the 

City Council including an encroachment agreement regarding location and sign maintenance 

that Campbell's would enter 

Campbell's needs

shipping/receiving entrance on New Toronto Street. The proposed size would be W 24” x H 30” 

with reflective
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